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In July, the state recognized the Mammoth Community Water District as an 

“outstanding water saver.” Mammoth Community Water District (MCWD) customers 

have done an exceptional job conserving our community’s water resources this summer 

and August and September were no exception. When compared to 2013 usage (the 

baseline for comparison by the state and MCWD), MCWD customers used 66 million 

gallons less in August and September, exceeding our 30% reduction goal. Overall, since   

March, customers used about 200 million gallons less than in 2013.  That amount of 

water could supply almost 2,500 households of four members for one year.    

 

 
 

 MCWD customers are still under Level 3 water restrictions. Groundwater aquifers 

remain low and surface water is unavailable for use.  MCWD is still entirely dependent 

on the low groundwater supplies due to the persistent drought conditions; the District is 

saving the limited available surface supply for emergency uses. Information on water 

restrictions can be found on our website at www.mcwd.dst.ca.us. Please continue to use 

water wisely. Visit our website or office for more information on how you can save water 

in your home and businesses.      

  

 

http://www.mcwd.dst.ca.us/

